

LINDA LINGLE

GOV. MSG. NO. 167

December 29, 2005

The Honorable Robert Bunda, President and Members of the Senate Twenty-third State Legislature State Capitol, Room 003 Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Mr. President and Members of the Senate:

I am transmitting herewith two (2) copies of the Department of Labor and Industrial Relations Annual Evaluation of the Hawaii Unemployment Compensation Fund. Pursuant to Section 93-16, Hawaii Revised Statutes, I am also informing you that the report may be viewed electronically at <a href="http://www.hawaii.gov/labor/reports.shtml">http://www.hawaii.gov/labor/reports.shtml</a>.

Sincerely,

LINDA LINGLÈ

**Enclosures**